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Dear Mr. Ciillen:

Reference is made to your letter of July 8, 1958, re-
garding the purchase of two reject slugs.

In view of the nature of your interest in these specific
reject slugs, I am authorizing our Manager, Savannah
River Oerations Office 0O sell these slugs to you.

This authorization is subject to the Cominission's licen-
sing regulations and the receipt of an allotment of
material. You can obtain an allotment of material from
our Division of Licensing and Regulation. In applying
for ýyour allotment pleaSe indicate the source material
license under which you are obtaining the material. I
have enclosed copies of Form AEC-2 for your use in the
event you have to apply foc a new liceuae.

Also a license is required for the export of material
containing uranium and thorium. Application forms,
(AW4-7) for an export license is attached.

Our Savannah River Operations Ofiice will determine the
proper charge and will make -th arranamenats for the sale.
Mr. Harry Rohner., Indu6trial and Technical 1erv"ices Divi-
Sion, Savannah River will .handle the -Ale 6at Savaannah
River.
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'Sincerely yours; ,

Frank K. Pittman, Director
Off ice of .Industrial Development
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